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Looking Ahead 

December 3 - 7 

PTA Holiday Shop 

 

December 3 - 10 

PTA Five Below Fundraiser  

 

December 11                                                 

OSOB Chipotle Night, 4 - 8pm    

 

December 11 

$1 PJ Day for Coats for Kids                                                     

 

December 15                                              

Winter Arts Festival, HS              
4th grade performs at 11:00 am 

 

December 17 

Board of Education Meeting, 7pm 

 

December 21 

Spirit Day 

                                           

December 24—January 4 

Winter Break—No School 

 

Date: December 1, 2018 

 

Happy December, Squire Community: 

 

After a lengthy Thanksgiving break, our students returned to the building this 
week with enthusiasm, optimism, excellent behaviors, and an eagerness to learn. 
It was wonderful to see their smiling faces this past Tuesday morning, albeit 
some of them looked a little tired from being out of the school routine. Rest as-
sured, by mid-week most everyone was doing remarkably well.  

 

The month of December is filled with many opportunities to show kindness and 
compassion to one another. It’s also a season of fun, reflection, and celebration. I 
hope you can find the time to enjoy this joyous season with your family and loved 
ones. One easy way to get into the holiday mood is by joining the countless Nor-
donia students who contribute to the Winter Arts Festival. Scheduled for Satur-
day, December 15th, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., students from grades four and 
above will showcase their artistic and musical talents at Nordonia High School. 
Our own fourth graders will perform at 11:00 a.m. in the auditorium on this 
morning. See page five for more details. Please join us for this district-wide event. 

 

All next week, our children will have the opportunity to participate in the Holiday 
Shop, sponsored by our energetic PTA. Students will be scheduled to visit our An-
nex with the opportunity to purchase holiday items for parents, grandparents, 
siblings, and special friends. All items are priced in a kid-friendly manner, and 
adults will be available to assist with shopping. There’s a detailed flyer available 
on pages 7-8 of The Scholarly Squire that shares additional information. 

 

After months of study, observations at neighboring schools, staff discussions, and 
for the safety of our children, there will be changes made to our dismissal pro-
cess, primarily impacting in-person, parent/office pick-ups. Our  school 
community will phase these changes into our dismissal routine starting on Mon-
day, January 7, 2019.  More details will be forthcoming in a parent let-
ter prior to the holiday break. Champions, car-pool, day dare, and bus dismissals 
will not be altered. Also, on the topic of dismissal, parents are reminded that it is 
ill-advised to make a left-hand turn onto Olde Eight between the hours of 3:30 - 
4:00 p.m. Doing so can result in a citation from our local safety forces. Please be 
mindful of safe and proper dismissal protocols so that our school community can 
continue to remain safe and secure. 

 

With warm regards, 

MKaminicki 
Mr. Marc Kaminicki, Principal  
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Northfield Elementary School is proud to announce our Students of the Month for No-

vember, 2018!  Students were recognized this past Friday during morning announcements. 

Additionally, students received a signed certificate, wrist bracelet, and an Applebee’s gift 

card for some kid-friendly treats!  

Kindergarten Lucas Johnson and Riley Oravec 

First Grade Hadlee Hedges, Layla Hijazi, Mia Hurtuk, and Johannes Steele 

Second Grade  Mya Gruber, Polina Nechiporuk, Tessa Puma, and Quinn Winans  

Third Grade  Brylan Byers-Biondo, Jaxon Hada, Dallas Morris, and Faith White  

Fourth Grade Ni’Yoniah Dotson, Summer Radecky, and Trevor Leavitt 

Co-Curricular Olivia Oravec (Music), Dilpreet Virk (Art), and Gabriella Sberna (PE)  
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Student Snapshots 



Northfield Elementary School General Information 

Office Hours:  7:30-4:00 p.m. 

Teacher Hours: 8:30-4:00 p.m.  

Student Hours: 9:00-3:30 p.m.   

 

Phone: 330-467-2010  

Fax:  330-468-5216 

Attendance Line : 330-908-6160 

 

Students may arrive between 8:40 a.m. and 8:55 a.m. 

While driving in the parking 

lot, please remember to 

drive slowly and carefully. 

Precious children are walk-

ing and exiting the busses!! 

Also, carpool lines are in 

constant motion. Proactive driving will eliminate 

any safety concerns. Thanks for cooperating. 

Just an FYI!  This year, lunch is $2.75. Purchasing a separate 

milk costs $.50. Lunch menus are available on the Nordonia 

web site under the Food Services Department tab. 
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Congratulations to our 4th grade students who received  

Knight and Squire Awards for the 1st grading period. 
 

Knight Awards  (All A’s): Macie Champa, Aubrey Doles, Mallory Larrick, Trevor Leavitt, and Allison Ren-

ner from Mr. Bender’s class. Max Chapman, Grant Lonczak, Summer Radecky, Thomas Riley, Kirra 

Smeal, and Gabriella Sberna from Ms. Koelsch’s class.  Haley Cordish, Steven Fakult, Jonathan Gotfryd, 

Ella Hoon, Sam Huge, Olivia Oravec, Lila Sedor and Kamryn Wadsworth from Mrs. Finley’s class.  

 

Squire Awards  (A’s and B’s): Mali Alberts, Ryan Cogan, Logan Dozier, Landen Ellis, Sophia Gentile, 

Grant Kaminski, Evan McLendon, Julia Ross, Jaskaran Singh, Trinity Smalley, and Ridita Sultanta in Mr. 

Bender’s class.  Advik Balijagudem, Sydney Davis, Kennedy Demetro, Chloe Dolejs, Tatum Hameed, Brady 

Houlahan, Christina Jacoby, Alex Malafarina, Seth Prischak and Leah Sunday in Ms. Koelsch’s class. Julie 

Baker, Josh Brewer, Crosby Channell, Kelcey Drapp, Aiden Flynn, Juliana Knight, Kyler Lauer, Addison 

Lefeld, and Colby Leitner in Mrs. Finley’s class.   

 

Congratulations to all of you! 
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School Reminders….. 
 

For the safety of our students, we are now scanning driver’s 
license in the office when you come to volunteer, visit, or 
have lunch.  There is no signing in now that our BadgePass 
program is in place.  We will scan your license, which will put 
you in our system and print you out a badge to wear.  When 
you leave, you will give us back the badge to sign you out.  
Please be patient or come a little early since it does take 
some extra time.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 
 

$1.00 Pajama Day to Benefit Coats for Kids! 
 

 

Coats for Kids works closely with schools in our area, and 
Northfield would love to help out those in need.  We are team-
ing up with Howard Hanna of Macedonia for the Coats for Kids 
Campaign again this year.  This is the 37th anniversary of the 
program which started in 1981. Donations are accepted for 
warm, winter coats in all sizes. The program was started in 
Cleveland by a radio host who learned some kids were missing 
school because they didn't have a coat to wear!   

 

On December 11th, please donate a dollar and wear pajamas to school!  The money collected 
will go towards the purchasing of new coats for Coats for Kids.  Remember you can still donate 
gently used coats as well! Thank you Northfield for your caring and generosity! 
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School Flyers 

Holiday Shop is only successful if we have enough volunteers to 
help run it.  If you could, please sign up to help out our students.  
Copy and paste this link to quickly volunteer on the PTA’s Sign-Up 
Genius web site. Thank you! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080845a5ab2ca2fd0-northfield  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080845a5ab2ca2fd0-northfield
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 School Flyers 
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School Flyers 
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School Flyers 
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Community Flyers 
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